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Last week’s award winners 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Well done to last week’s award winners, Zakk, Sammy, 
Abbey, Ellen, Lachlan, Cooper and Bradley 
 
  
 
 
May Cup Athletics Carnival 
Well done to the students on their great efforts at 
the May Cup Athletics Carnival. It was wonderful to 
see students having a go at the events. 
Thank you to the parents who were able to come 
along on the day to cheer the competitors. 
 

 
Crazy hair day  

The students enjoyed Crazy Hair Day raising $46 for 
Westmead Children’s Hospital Bandaged Bear Appeal. 
 
Camel Training 
The students enjoyed their excursion to Nyasa’s on 
Thursday where they were able to talk to the camel 
trainer and watch him work with the camels. 

 
 
 

What’s On!! 
TERM 1 , 2015 
Spring Into School: Tomorrow Tues 10 March 
Bookclub: Due next Mon 16 March 
P&C Meeting: This Wed 11 March after school 
Questacon Science Circus at our school: Tues 24th 
March 
OSSA Athletics Carnival: Mon 30 March 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

     Canteen:  Rose: Friday 13th  March        
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  9th     March 2015 Term 1  Week  7 
 
OSSA Spectacular writing workshop 
Next Monday Ellen and Devlin will be at 
Spring Hill for the day taking part in a script 
writing workshop for the OSSA Spectacular. 

 
 

P&C News 
Meeting this Wed 11 March after School 

This Wednesday: 11 March after school, everyone is 
very welcome to attend. We will have the meeting in the 
primary classroom and children can be in the computer 
room. 

Uniforms 
Shirley has looked into getting girls winter uniforms 
made up for this year.  If you would like your daughter to 
have a new winter uniform please see Shirley as we 
need to take the measurements as soon as possible in 
order to get them made in time for the Anzac Day 
March. 

 
Bookclub 
Please find attached the 2nd issue of bookclub, 
orders are due next Mon 16th March. 
 
 

School banking 
 
School banking is available again this year. Just call in and  
see Mrs Chapman if you would like to participate in this great 
incentive.  The School can earn up to $100.00 commission 
from this program and children can learn how to bank and 
save their money. 
 
Please find attached a brochure explaining the Youthsaver 
accounts and  how to open an account if you don’t already 
have one. 
 
There is a prize box to pick from for anyone opening a new 
bank account or recommencing banking this year. 
  

Please note:  Your child can bank on a Monday, Tuesday or Thursday. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

School Info/Reminders 
 

• Athletics practice each Wednesday and Friday in 
preparation for the OSSA athletics carnival. Students 
need to wear their sports uniform on these days. 

• Girls winter uniforms – please send your child in as 
soon as possible to be measured. 

• Bookclub: due next Mon 16 March 
• Join school banking 

 
 
 
 
 
 

*** Community News *** 
 
 
ORANGE FAMERS MARKETS 
 
This Saturday 14th March at Northcourt  Cnr of Byng & Peisley  
Streets Orange. Berries are back, new season veggies, apples, olive 
oils, great chocolates, fudge, plants, dressings, jams, cheeses, nuts, 
wines, spirits and more… 
 
 
CANOBOLAS RANGERS FOOTBALL CLUB 
 
Sign up days: Friday March 12 – Canobolas Public School 3-4pm 
                        : Saturday March 14 – Orange Public School 12-2pm 
 
Come along and play football (soccer)-mixed teams and more. 
 

See the school info board in the foyer for more details 
 
 
 

ORANGE REGIONAL CONSERVATORIUM 
 

We are only half way through term one for 2015 and we are 
overwhelmed by the growth of the ORC and the support we are 
receiving at our concerts and workshops. 
We want to say a big thank you to all involved. We love bringing 
music to everyone whether it is through lessons, workshops, 
concerts or community groups and it is really encouraging for us 
when it is well received and appreciated. We had a fabulous turn 
out for Maggie Ferguson last Saturday and the Seraphim Trio last 
night. So thank you for inspiring us. 
 
Also we need male voices for our choir!!!!! 


